
From: Kevin Wood   
Sent: 13 September 2022 13:01 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/22/0007 Land to the South of Henham Road, 
Elsenham, Essex - OBJECTION 
 
Dear Sirs 

There have been many new houses recently built in the area, especially in Elsenham. This is already 
too much for the local infrastructure of country roads not designed for such a large population. 
There are mainly narrow roads for accessing and exiting the village, some areas single track only 
such as Grove Hill where frequent bottlenecks and even gridlock occurs. Main routes lead to 
Stansted for access for the M11 which also has limited roads with parked cars to negotiate (eg 
Chapel Hill, Stansted). Totally unsuitable for more development.  

The local schools and surgery and nearest hospitals do not have capacity to serve more people.  

I worry about the impact on the countryside. I value a rural life and being close to countryside where 
I can walk and hopefully interact with the natural world. We have lost enough open spaces in the 
area which I strongly object to. The character of the VILLAGE of Elsenham has been changed 
massively – IT IS NOT ACCEPTABLE AND NEEDS TO STOP. 

Yours faithfully 

Kevin Wood 

 

 

 

 

 
 




